
CORRESPONDENCE 
9/20/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11284-2021 

Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, September 20, 2021 8:24 AM 
'Tammy Lettieri' 
RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Tammy Lettieri 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: tammylettieri=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io <tammylettieri=aol.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 

Tammy Lettieri 
Sent: Saturday, September 18, 20214:59 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Our rates are already way too high, among the highest in the country and the deal agreed 
upon allows FPL a rate increase higher than the national industry average. And Florida has a 
extremely high senior population struggling to make ends meet on a fixed income so these 
obscene increases will stress their limited budget. 

FPL continues to be the only major utility with no absolute carbon emissions reduction goals, 
instead committing only to a reduction of carbon " intensity." Ironically, NextEra (FPL' s 
parent) invests in clean energy projects around the country. Meanwhile, there is no 
commitment from FPL to clean up the toxic mess they are creating with their nuclear power 
plant polluting Biscayne Bay. 

If the PSC agrees with the settlement, it will allow FPL to avoid going on the record with 
answers to questions about its clean energy goals and its commitment to keeping its rates 
affordable. 

Thank you, 

Tammy Lettieri 
3302 CARAMBOLA CIR S 
Carambola Circe S 
COCONUT CREEK FL, 33066-2147 

1 




